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21 November 2011

Dear Mr Milnes

I am writing to acknowledge your recent letter to Fergus Ewing regarding visit to Caithness.

Ministers’ diaries are always very busy but your kind invitation will receive careful
consideration. Ministers aim to reply to you within 4 to 6 weeks.

Yours sincerely

Margaret McGoldrick
Correspondence Unit
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